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To: Mr. David Ashkenazi 


7900 Shalimar Street


Miramar, Fl. 33023





Dear David, 











Thank you for taking time out of your busy day to speak with me on Monday 9/17/2018 I enjoyed our conversation and look forward to speaking with you again, however you can rest assure that I will never knock on your door or show up to your home unexpected.   





I would very much appreciate the opportunity to meet in person when you see the valuation report I’ve prepared for you, I’ve included also our Company presentation to give you an idea of who we are and our marketing  strategies, therefore whenever you’re ready please contact me so we can sit together to discuss and review your real estate needs in more detail. 





Again, thank you for your time.  I am looking forward to meeting with you at your convenience.  You may reach me at 786-553-3127 or by email at � HYPERLINK "mailto:carl@propertyexpress.us" �carl@propertyexpress.us� I also have a Web site at � HYPERLINK "http://www.propertyexpress.us" �www.propertyexpress.us� where you can obtain even more information about my services. 





Sincerely, 


 


�


Carl J. Pinckney


Broker/Owner  
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